
In spring 2012, San Bernardino Valley College received word we were awarded a Middle College High 

School grant funded by the California Community College Chancellor’s Office.  It is the first funding 

we’ve received from CCCCO for the MCHS. The original award of $100,000 has been adjusted to 

$85,000. Nevertheless, this valuable award acknowledges the success SBVC has had in conducting the 

Middle College High School and Valley’s campus since 2001 in partnership with the San Bernardino City 

Unified School District. It’s particularly timely to receive this award in the year the new Middle College 

High School buildings are being constructed at the Esperanza Street side of SBVC. One key area the 

funding will support is a counselor sited at SBVC for counseling; up until now, there has been a 

counselor for MCHS students at the high school, but not one who specialized in serving MCHS students 

at Valley. The Project Director for this grant is the Vice President of Student Services Gloria Fisher. 

 


